CITY HALL 9123

THE building of a new
City Hall which would be
situated in a complex hous-
ing all offices of the
Limerick Corporation and
County Counci] 4t the cost
of £300,000, was approved
at a meeting of the City
- Council. The project would
Hican an extra 1\7d, on the
rates.

Proposing the adoption
of the scheme, Alderman
Coughlan said the site fac-
ing the Abbey River would
be Ideal, and they could
also incorporate the garda
Headquarters and the new
Fire Station in the plans.



